F. No. 4/2/2/2015-IR
Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Financial Services

3" floor, Jeevan Deep Building
Parliament Street, New Delhi - 110 001
Dated December B 2017
To:
1. Chairman, State Bank of India (SBI)
2. Chairman and Managing Director / Managing Director and
CEO, Public Sector Banks (PSBs) other than SBI

Subject: Next wage revision in PSBs

Sir/Madam,

The undersigned is directed to invite attention to this Department's
letter of even number, dated 12.1.2016 and reminder letter dated 24.8.2016,
21.10.2016, 21.12.2016, 21.3.2017 and 22.8.2017 on the above subject, and
to request that the process of wage revision be expedited as the due date for
the same is past.

3. This issues with the approval of competent authority.

ours faithfully,

a%)

Under Secretary to the Govefnment of India
Tel: 23748742
Email: ir@nic.in

Copy to:
The Chief Executive, IBA, Mumbai, for action as appropriate



